
 

 

 

Friday 22nd November 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Our Nativity ‘Simply the Nativity’ will be taking place shortly and the children have been working 

very hard in preparation.  

We kindly ask for your help in getting costumes ready. We have detailed below what costumes each 

class will need. Some children have more specific parts and, in these instances, please refer to the 

attached guidance.  

 
Year 1 - Ash – Donkeys  
Children will need – brown/grey/black clothes. Preferably clothes will be plain with no wording or 
embellishments. Children will be making a headpiece in school to go with their costume.   
 

 
Year 1 - Elm - Stars 
Children will need - yellow, silver, gold, shiny or sparkly clothes. Preferably these will be plain, with 
no wording. All children will be making a star headpiece to wear with their clothes. Children will be 
bare foot – no tights please. 
Please do not purchase any large star costumes.  
 
 
Year 1 - Willow - Innkeepers 
Children will need white plain t-shirt and grey, black plain trousers. A stripped or checked piece of 
material to be tidied around waist e.g. tea-towel.  
 
 

Please can all costumes be sent in a clearly named bag on Friday 6th December. They will be 

stored in school until our production has finished. Please ensure ALL items are named.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lower School Team  
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